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COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ATHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

[image: image1.png]



MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 20th February 2006
Question No 10

Question: Councillor Joe Neville

" To ask the Manager to have the trees between Birchview estate and the Greenhills Road included in the forthcoming tree pruning programme as their current condition hinders motorist's vision on the Greenhills road?."
Reply:
The trees in question are situated on an area of Road Reservation. 
They are scheduled to be removed as part of the Greenhills Road realignment scheme.
